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Dear All,
 
We are pleased to have invited Amanda Woodward, Dean of the Division of the Social
Sciences and William S. Gray Distinguished Service Professor, to speak at a public
lecture on “The Social Nature of Children’s Early Learning” on December 15. 
 
The public talk will be held at our new campus and everyone is welcome. Please spread
the news and invite your friends and colleague who may be interested to join. 
 
Please see the poster below or click here for more details and registration.

 

With regards,
Kitty Chong
Senior Director 
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